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SRX Service update – M/V Santa Cruz v.223S and M/V Santa Teresa v.224N 

  

 

Dear Valued Customer,    

Please be advised, as a result of the industrial action in the South African ports, with limited work 

taking place in Cape Town Terminal, M/V Santa Cruz v.223S will omit her Cape Town call and 

proceed directly to Walvis Bay to discharge her Cape Town imports.  

 

Cape Town import cargo will connect to M/V Border v.286B, arriving in Cape Town FPT Terminal 

on 16 October 2022 (ETA) 

 

Cape Town export cargo will be loaded on M/V Santa Teresa v.224N, berthing on 7 October 2022 

(ETA) 

 

 
 

Further schedule updates will be provided on Monday 10 October once further details of the 

industrial action are known. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 

 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 
found on our website https://www.one-line.com/. 
 

Sincerely, 
ONE Global Liner Management Division 
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